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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 31, 2024 

 

Tweed, ON – The Municipality of Tweed has started the process of updating its Parks 

and Recreation Master Plan. K.A. Community Consulting has already been assessing 

outdoor recreation facilities and is connecting with key stakeholders in the community.   

The Parks and Recreation Master Plan will rely heavily on the input from community to 

ensure that the final plan reflects local needs and priorities. We want to hear from you! 

The Community Survey opens on July 31 and will be available through to September 

12, 2024. The survey can be accessed from the Municipality’s website and paper copies 

will be made available at key locations including the local library. The survey will take 

approximately 10 minutes to complete, and will ask for your feedback on parks, 

facilities, programs and more!  

"I am excited to launch our Parks and Recreation Master Plan Community Survey, 

aimed at gathering invaluable feedback from our residents,” says Mayor DeGenova. 

“This initiative will shape our future, ensuring our parks and recreation services meet the 

diverse needs and interests of our community for years to come." 

To learn more about the Parks and Recreation Plan Update, visit  www.tweed.ca and 

navigate to www.tweed.ca/parks-and-recreation-master-plan.  Here you will find project 

information, and the various ways in which you can participate in the process. 
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MEDIA CONTACT: 

Rachelle Hardesty, Manager of Community Development/Parks & Recreation 
255 Metcalf St. 
Tweed, ON K0K 3J0 
613-478-2535 
www.tweed.ca 
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